Introduction To Clinical Psychology 7th
Edition
Right here, we have countless book introduction to clinical psychology 7th
edition and collections to check out. We additionally present variant types and
then type of the books to browse. The within acceptable limits book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various new sorts of books
are readily clear here.
As this introduction to clinical psychology 7th edition, it ends stirring
visceral one of the favored ebook introduction to clinical psychology 7th
edition collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to
see the incredible books to have.
An Introduction to Theories of Personality Robert Ewen B 2003-04-02 First
published in 2009. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Introduction to Abnormal Child and Adolescent Psychology Robert Weis 2017-02-01
Robert Weis' third edition of Introduction to Abnormal Child and Adolescent
Psychology adopts a developmental psychopathology approach to understanding
child disorders. Using case studies, this perspective examines the emergence of
disorders over time, pays special attention to risk and protective factors that
influence developmental processes and trajectories, and examines child
psychopathology in the context of normal development. Designed to be flexible
via its focused modular organization, the text reflects the latest changes to
the DSM (DSM 5, 2013) and is updated with new research and developments in the
field.
Abnormal Psychology and Life: A Dimensional Approach Chris Kearney 2016-09-28
Chris Kearney and Tim Trull's ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY AND LIFE: A DIMENSIONAL
APPROACH, 3rd Edition provides students with a concise, contemporary, sciencebased view of psychopathology that emphasizes the individual first. Through
consistent pedagogy featuring clinical cases and real first-person narratives,
the text illuminates our understanding that abnormal behavior can be viewed
along a continuum. By highlighting this widely accepted dimensional view -which places the behavior of an individual at the forefront of clinical
definition, assessment, and treatment -- the text's goal is to foster personal
relevance for students and encourage them to become intelligent consumers of
mental health information. The book also gives students a comprehensive
understanding of the features and epidemiologies, risk factors and prevention,
assessment and treatment, and long-term prognosis and associated stigma of
mental disorders. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Introduction to Clinical Psychology Lynda A. Heiden 2013-06-29 Bringing
together contributions by leaders in the field of clinical psychology, this
highly readable textbook provides a current perspective on theory, training,
assessment, consultation, research, and outpatient and inpatient practice.
Bridging the gap between theory and practice, contributors offer a professional
perspective on the various specialized activities and settings of a clinical
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psychologist. With this unique insight, advanced undergraduate and beginning
graduate students gain a realistic understanding of the life of a clinical
psychologist as well as the diverse professional opportunities in the field.
Abnormal Child Psychology Eric J Mash 2012-06-14 Through a thoughtful and
accurate balance of developmental, clinical-diagnostic, and experimental
approaches to child and adolescent psychopathology, Eric Mash and David Wolfe’s
ABNORMAL CHILD PSYCHOLOGY remains the most authoritative, scholarly, and
comprehensive book in its market. Accessible to a broad range of readers, the
book traces the developmental course of each disorder and shows how biological,
psychological, and sociocultural factors interact with a child’s environment.
Case histories, case examples, and first-person accounts are at the heart of
the text, illustrating the categorical and dimensional approaches used to
describe disorders and bringing life to the theories discussed. The authors
also consistently illustrate how troubled children behave in their natural
settings: homes, schools, and communities. Up-to-date and forward-looking, the
text covers the DSM-IV-TR and dimensional approaches to classification as well
as evidence-based assessment and treatment, contemporary research, and the
latest theories related to the predominantly inattentive ADHD subtype, earlyonset and the developmental propensity model of conduct disorder, the triple
vulnerability model of anxiety, the tripartite model in children, depression,
and autism. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Abnormal Psychology: An Integrative Approach David H. Barlow 2016-12-05
Balancing biological, psychological, social, and cultural approaches, this
book's ground-breaking integrative approach is the most modern, scientifically
valid method for studying abnormal psychology. Updated with leading-edge
research findings, the eighth edition draws on the expertise of David H.
Barlow, V. Mark Durand, and Stefan G. Hofmann, three internationally recognized
experts in clinical psychology. In ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY: AN INTEGRATIVE
APPROACH, the authors successfully blend sophisticated research with an
accessible, engaging writing style. They go beyond simply describing different
schools of thought on psychological disorders, exploring the interactions of
the various forces that contribute to psychopathology. This comprehensive
resource includes integrated case studies (95 percent from the authors' own
files) and additional study tools. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Understanding Motivation and Emotion Johnmarshall Reeve 2018-01-18 The past ten
years have seen an explosion of useful research surrounding human motivation
and emotion; new insights allow researchers to answer the perennial questions,
including "What do people want?" and "Why do they want what they want?" By
delving into the roots of motivation, the emotional processes at work, and the
impacts on learning, performance, and well-being, this book provides a toolbox
of practical interventions and approaches for use in a wide variety of
settings. In the midst of the field's "golden age," there has never been a
better time to merge new understanding and practical application to improve
people’s lives. Useful in schools, the workplace, clinical settings, health
care, sports, industry, business, and even interpersonal relationships, these
concepts are profoundly powerful; incorporated into the state-of-the-art
intervention programs detailed here, they can enhance people's motivation,
emotion, and outlook while answering the core questions of any human
interaction.
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Clinical Psychology Wolfgang Linden 2018-03-13 Clinical Psychology invites
students to think like clinical psychologists and develop an integrated sense
of how science, experience, ethical behavior, and intuition get woven into our
professional identity. Built around typical psychologists and the problems they
need to solve, it demonstrates that assessment is much more than testing, and
explores how treatment rationales are tailored to the individual problems,
histories, and environments of clients. Committed to training future
professionals, this text navigates students through the career path of a
clinical psychologist and provides guidance on evolving education and training
models. The text uniquely portrays clinical psychology as a modern health care
profession that bridges physical and mental health and takes a holistic stance.
It treats therapy as a dynamic process that benefits from the crossfertilization of a range of different approaches. It also provides an
international perspective, describing similarities and differences between how
clinical psychology is practiced in different countries and contexts. It
recognizes that clinical psychology changes as health care systems change, and
stresses that training models and practice patterns need to match these
changes. This second edition has been fully revised and reflects DSM-5 and
ICD-10-CM guidelines. New and enhanced features include: Additional description
of the continuing integration of therapy approaches Additional evidence on how
to make psychotherapy cost-effective Upgrades on self-help and web-based
treatment An expanded chapter on psychopharmacology, offering more information
on mechanisms Expanded in-text pedagogy, offering more vignettes, ongoing
considerations, key terms, and thinking questions Powerpoint slides and links
to recommended resources.
Introduction to Clinical Psychology Jeffrey Hecker 2015-11-19 This introductory
textbook gives students an appreciation of the field of clinical psychology as
an applied science by teaching them the history and future of the field as well
as ethical dilemmas facing psychologists today. It is organized around four key
themes: • Science: the text analyzes and critiques research and practice in
clinical psychology from a scientific perspective. • Controversies: the text
examines the conflict and controversies that continue to shape the discipline
of Psychology. • Currency: the text surveys the field of contemporary clinical
psychology. • Ethics: the text discusses ethical dilemmas faced by clinical
psychologists in every chapter.
Personality Theories Barbara Engler 2013-03-01 The Ninth Edition of PERSONALITY
THEORIES continues to provide thorough coverage enhanced with helpful learning
aids, opportunities for honing critical thinking skills, and integration of
multicultural and gender-related issues. Each chapter focuses on one theory or
group of theories and includes brief biographies that shed light on how the
theories were formed. The author also provides criteria for evaluating each
theory and cites current relevant research. A final chapter on Zen Buddhism
covers a major non-Western theory of personality and serves to distinguish this
program in the field. Available with InfoTrac Student Collections
http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Clinical Interviewing, with Video Resource Center John Sommers-Flanagan
2015-06-29 Clinical Interviewing, Fifth Edition blends a personal and easy-toread style with a unique emphasis on both the scientific basis and
interpersonal aspects of mental health interviewing. It guides clinicians
through elementary listening and counseling skills onward to more advanced,
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complex clinical assessment processes, such as intake interviewing, mental
status examination, and suicide assessment. Fully revised, the fifth edition
shines a brighter spotlight on the development of a multicultural orientation,
the three principles of multicultural competency, collaborative goal-setting,
the nature and process of working in crisis situations, and other key topics
that will prepare you to enter your field with confidence, competence, and
sensitivity.
Mental Health Care Issues in America Michael Shally-Jensen 2012-12 This twovolume encyclopedia examines the social, cultural, and political dimensions of
mental illness in America. * Contributions from a wide array of experts,
including psychologists, psychiatrists, and public health professionals *
Sidebars that discuss topics of interest related to the main body of an entry *
Topical bibliographies, including web resources, for each entry * Tables of
data and other valuable information * Selected black-and-white photos and
illustrations
Introduction to Clinical Psychology Geoffrey P. Kramer 2009 Designed to provide
a thorough survey of the field that is equally accessible to students with a
general interest as well as to those with professional aspirations, this text
presents a scholarly portrayal of the history, content, professional functions,
and the future of clinical psychology.
Health Psychology Jane Ogden 2004 This text has made a major contribution to
the teaching and study of this still rapidly expanding discipline. This
substantial revision continues to provide the most accessible and comprehensive
guide to the field. Many new features have been incorporated into this edition
to aid students and teachers even further, including: Additional chapters on
stress Psychoneuroimmunology (PNI) section expanded and improved Increased
biological coverage New chapter on eating behavior New coverage of problems
with social cognition models New section on consequences of CHD and
rehabilitation of patients Completely new text design Online Learning Center
for students and lecturers This is essential reading for all students and
researchers of health psychology and for students of medicine, nursing, and
allied health courses.
Applied Biological Psychology Glen E. Getz 2014-02-10 Print+CourseSmart
Introduction to Clinical Mental Health Counseling Joshua C. Watson 2019-01-23
Introduction to Clinical Mental Health Counseling presents a broad overview of
the field of clinical mental health and provides students with the knowledge
and skills to successfully put theory into practice in real-world settings.
Drawing from their experience as clinicians, authors Joshua C. Watson and
Michael K. Schmit cover the foundations of clinical mental health counseling
along with current issues, trends, and population-specific considerations. The
text introduces students to emerging paradigms in the field such as
mindfulness, behavioral medicine, neuroscience, recovery-oriented care,
provider care, person-centered treatment planning, and holistic wellness, while
emphasizing the importance of selecting evidence-based practices appropriate
for specific clients, issues, and settings. Aligned with 2016 CACREP Standards
and offering practical activities and case examples, the text will prepare
future counselors for the realities of clinical practice.
Psychology 2e Rose M. Spielman 2020-04-22
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Clinical Psychology Andrew M. Pomerantz 2016-10-20 Recipient of the 2017
Textbook Excellence Award from the Textbook & Academic Authors Association
(TAA) Up to date with current DSM-5 coverage throughout, the comprehensive,
highly-readable Fourth Edition of Clinical Psychology: Science, Practice, and
Culture provides students vital exposure to the real-world practice of clinical
psychology balanced with the latest research in the field. Throughout the book,
author Andrew M. Pomerantz explores clinical assessment, psychotherapy, ethical
and professional issues, current controversies, and specialized topics in a
scholarly, yet fascinating, easy-to-read style. Value-priced and packed with
clinical examples, the Fourth Edition offers more coverage of
cultural/diversity issues in clinical psychology than any other text for the
course, as well as thorough coverage of recent, prominent developments in
psychotherapy and clinical assessment. New topics, new pedagogy, expanded
discussions of ethics, and hundreds of new references published since 2014 make
this a resource students will keep and refer to throughout their professional
lives.
An Introduction to Cognitive Psychology David Groome 1999 This is a
comprehensive undergraduate textbook which provides, in a single volume,
chapters on both normal cognitive function and related clinical disorder.
Autism Sue Fletcher-Watson 2019-01-24 Based on Francesca Happé’s best-selling
textbook, Autism: An Introduction to Psychological Theory, this completely new
edition provides a concise overview of contemporary psychological theories
about autism. Fletcher-Watson and Happé explore the relationship between
theories of autism at psychological (cognitive), biological and behavioural
levels, and consider their clinical and educational impact. The authors
summarise what is known about the biology and behavioural features of autism,
and provide concise but comprehensive accounts of all influential psychological
models including ‘Theory of Mind’ (ToM) models, early social development models
and alternative information processing models such as ‘weak central coherence’
theory. The book also discusses more recent attempts to understand autism,
including the ‘Double Empathy Problem’ and Bayesian theories. In each case, the
authors describe the theory, review the evidence and provide critical analysis
of its value and impact. Recognising the multiplicity of theoretical views, and
rapidly changing nature of autism research, each chapter considers current
debates and major questions that remain for the future. Importantly, the book
includes the voices of autistic people, including parents and practitioners,
who were asked to provide commentaries on each chapter, helping to
contextualise theory and research evidence with accounts of real-life
experience. The book embraces neurodiversity whilst recognising the real needs
of autistic people and their families. Thus Autism: A New Introduction to
Psychological Theory and Current Debate provides the reader with a critical
overview of psychological theory but also embeds this within community
perspectives, making it a relevant and progressive contribution to
understanding autism, and essential reading for students and practitioners
across educational, clinical and social settings.
Taking Sides Richard P. Halgin 2000 This debate style reader is designed to
introduce students to controversies in abnormal psychology. The readings, which
represent the arguments of leading pscyhologists and researchers, reflect a
variety of viewpoints and have been selected for their liveliness and substance
and because of their value in a debate framework. This new title will be a
beneficial tool to encourage critical thinking on important issues concerning
abnormal psychology.
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Health Psychology Linda Brannon 2000 Health psychology: an introduction to
behavior and health.
Clinical Psychology Timothy J. Trull 2019
Experimental Psychology Barry H. Kantowitz 2014-02-28 Kantowitz, Roediger, and
Elmes, all prominent researchers, take an example-based approach to the
fundamentals of research methodology. The text is organized by topic--such as
research in human factors, learning, thinking, and problem solving--and the
authors discuss and clarify research methods in the context of actual research
conducted in these specific areas. This unique feature helps students connect
the concepts of sound methodology with their practical applications. Carefully
selected real-world examples allow students to see for themselves the issues
and problems that can occur in conducting research. More importantly, students
develop a sense of how to anticipate and adjust for problems in their own
research. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Clinical Psychology Timothy Trull 2004-08-05 In language your students will
understand and enjoy reading, Timothy Trull's CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGY offers a
concrete and well-rounded introduction to clinical psychology. A highly
respected clinician and researcher, Dr. Trull examines the rigorous research
training that clinicians receive, along with the empirically supported
assessment methods and interventions that clinical psychologists must
understand to be successful in the field. This new edition of Trull's bestselling text covers cutting-edge trends, and offers enhanced coverage of
culture, gender and diversity, and contemporary issues of health care. Written
to inspire students thinking of pursuing careers in the field of clinical
psychology, this text is a complete introduction. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
The Psychology of Gratitude Robert A. Emmons 2004-02-26 Gratitude, like other
positive emotions, has inspired many theological and philosophical writings,
but it has inspired very little vigorous, empirical research. In an effort to
remedy this oversight, this volume brings together prominent scientists from
various disciplines to examine what has become known as the most-neglected
emotion. The volume begins with the historical, philosophical, and theoretical
foundations of gratitude, then presents the current research perspectives from
social, personality, and developmental psychology, as well as from primatology,
anthropology, and biology. The volume also includes a comprehensive, annotated
bibliography of research on gratitude. This work contributes a great deal to
the growing positive psychology initiative and to the scientific investigation
of positive human emotions. It will be an invaluable resource for researchers
and students in social, personality, and developmental, clinical, and health
psychology, as well as to sociologists and cultural anthropologists.
Research Methods in Clinical Psychology Chris Barker 2015-09-25 Fully updated
to reflect the latest developments, the third editionof Research Methods In
Clinical Psychology offers acomprehensive introduction to the various methods,
approaches, andstrategies for conducting research in the clinical
psychologyfield. Represents the most accessible, user-friendly introduction
toconducting and evaluating research for clinical psychologists andrelated
professionals Ideal for students and practitioners who wish to conduct theirown
research or gain a better understanding of publishedresearch Addresses
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important issues such as philosophical underpinningsof various methodologies,
along with socio-political issues thatarise in clinical and community settings
Step-by-step guidance through all phases of a clinicalpsychology research
project—from initial concept andgroundwork, through to measurement, design,
analysis, andinterpretation Updates to this edition include new or expanded
coverage ofsuch topics as systematic review and literature searchingmethods,
modern psychometric methods, guidance on choosing betweendifferent qualitative
approaches, and conducting psychologicalresearch via the Internet
An Introduction to Social Psychology Miles Hewstone 2012-05-14 "The fifth
edition of this highly successful text, An Introduction to Social Psychology
has been fully revised and updated. Accessibility for students has been
improved, including better illustrations, greater use of colour and a more
approachable format, as well as a wealth of online resources. Combining its
traditional academic rigour with a contemporary level of cohesion,
accessibility, pedagogy and instructor support, the fifth edition of An
Introduction to Social Psychology provides the definitive treatment of social
psychology"-Science and Pseudoscience in Clinical Psychology, First Edition Scott O.
Lilienfeld 2012-02-21 This is the first major text designed to help
professionals and students evaluate the merits of popular yet controversial
practices in clinical psychology, differentiating those that can stand up to
the rigors of science from those that cannot. Leading researchers review widely
used therapies for alcoholism, infantile autism, ADHD, and posttraumatic stress
disorder; herbal remedies for depression and anxiety; suggestive techniques for
memory recovery; and self-help models. Other topics covered include issues
surrounding psychological expert testimony, the uses of projective assessment
techniques, and unanswered questions about dissociative identity disorder.
Providing knowledge to guide truly accountable mental health practice, the
volume also imparts critical skills for designing and evaluating psychological
research programs. It is ideal for use in advanced undergraduate- and graduatelevel courses in clinical psychology, psychotherapy, and evidence-based
practice.
Introduction to Clinical Psychology Douglas A. Bernstein 2020-10-29 An up-todate and scientific introduction to the science and practice of clinical
psychology for undergraduate and graduate students.
Introduction to Psychology Charles Stangor 2014 "This book is designed to help
students organize their thinking about psychology at a conceptual level. The
focus on behaviour and empiricism has produced a text that is better organized,
has fewer chapters, and is somewhat shorter than many of the leading books. The
beginning of each section includes learning objectives; throughout the body of
each section are key terms in bold followed by their definitions in italics;
key takeaways, and exercises and critical thinking activities end each
section"--BCcampus website.
Invitation to Psychology Carole Wade 2006-03-01 Through lively writing and
stimulating examples, authors Carole Wade and Carol Tavris invite readers to
actively explore the field of psychology and the fundamentals of critical and
scientific thinking. "Invitation to Psychology" presents the science of
psychology according to six areas of the learner's experience: Your Self, Your
Body, Your Mind, Your Environment, Your Mental Health and Your Life. This
unique organization engages readers from the very beginning and gives them a
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framework for thinking about human behavior. Incorporating many active learning
and critical thinking features, a balance of classic and contemporary research,
and thorough integration of the psychology of women and men of all culturesreaders will learn much to take with them. For individuals seeking an
introduction to psychology.
Biological Psychology Mark R. Rosenzweig 1999
Clinical Psychology Graham Davey 2020-11-30 Clinical Psychology, Third Edition
offers an introduction to clinical psychology as it is operating on the ground
– delivering clinical interventions, supervision, consultation, leadership,
training and research, in rapidly changing health and care services. This new
edition of Clinical Psychology brings together practitioners, researchers, and
people who have used the services of clinical psychologists to explain how
clinical psychologists work, the evidence that their work is based on, and how
it can change peoples’ lives for the better. The book explains the core
principles of clinical practice, as well as outlining the role of a clinical
psychologist within a healthcare team. It covers issues involved in working
with children and families, adult mental health problems, people with
disabilities and physical health issues, and the use of neuropsychology. In
this fully revised third edition, every chapter has been brought up to date
with developments in research and practice, and chapters have been added
regarding the important fields of working with autistic people and working with
people in forensic mental health services. Given the popularity of clinical
psychology for many undergraduate and graduate students, the contents of this
text have been designed around teaching and learning features that can be used
as the basis for an intermediate or advanced-level course that will allow
students to learn both breadth and depth about clinical psychology.
Clinical Psychology Alan Carr 2012-05-04 Clinical Psychology is for students
studying clinical psychology as part of an undergraduate programme in
psychology, nursing, sociology or social and behavioural sciences.
Undergraduate students who wish to know if postgraduate study in clinical
psychology would be of interest to them will find this book particularly
useful. The book will inform students about: the profession of clinical
psychology how to get onto a clinical psychology postgraduate training
programme the way clinical psychologists work with children, adolescents and
adults with common psychological problems the main models of practice used by
clinical psychologists, and the scientific evidence for the effectiveness of
psychological interventions. There is a focus on both clinical case studies and
relevant research, and the book includes summaries, revision questions, advice
on further reading and a glossaryof key terms, all of which make it an
excellent student-friendly introduction to an exceptionally interesting
subject.
Experimental Design in Psychology M. Kimberly MacLin 2020-03-31 This text is
about doing science and the active process of reading, learning, thinking,
generating ideas, designing experiments, and the logistics surrounding each
step of the research process. In easy-to-read, conversational language, Kim
MacLin teaches students experimental design principles and techniques using a
tutorial approach in which students read, critique, and analyze over 75 actual
experiments from every major area of psychology. She provides them with realworld information about how science in psychology is conducted and how they can
participate. Recognizing that students come to an experimental design course
with their own interests and perspectives, MacLin covers many subdisciplines of
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psychology throughout the text, including IO psychology, child psychology,
social psychology, behavioral psychology, cognitive psychology, clinical
psychology, health psychology, educational/school psychology, legal psychology,
and personality psychology, among others. Part I of the text is content
oriented and provides an overview of the principles of experimental design.
Part II contains annotated research articles for students to read and analyze.
Classic articles have been retained and 11 new ones have been added, featuring
contemporary case studies, information on the Open Science movement, expanded
coverage on ethics in research, and a greater focus on becoming a better
writer, clarity and precision in writing, and reducing bias in language. This
edition is up to date with the latest APA Publication Manual (7th edition) and
includes an overview of the updated bias-free language guidelines, the use of
singular "they," the new ethical compliance checklist, and other key changes in
APA style. This text is essential reading for students and researchers
interested in and studying experimental design in psychology.
Careers in Psychology Tara L. Kuther 2019-07-24 Connecting career aspirations
with the post-college world is crucial for students today. Learners must keep
sight of future career opportunities while exploring a broad expanse of degrees
paths and career options. Careers in Psychology, Fifth Edition helps students
navigate and plan for their futures by offering exposure to the rich careers in
each subfield of psychology and prompting students to consider the what, why
and how of each option. In doing so, the text supports students as they
determine whether a major and career in psychology is for them. Offering salary
and career information, advice on getting a job after graduation, and
information on applying to graduate school in psychology Tara L. Kuther and
Robert D. Morgan support students in making an educated decision about their
futures and career options.
Clinical Psychology Andrew M. Pomerantz 2019-07-04 The best-selling Clinical
Psychology: Science, Practice, and Diversity presents an inclusive and
culturally competent view of the vast world of clinical psychology. Through
lively examples, robust scholarship, and a highly readable narrative, awardwinning author Andrew M. Pomerantz explores the key topics of clinical
assessment, psychotherapy, and ethical and professional issues while also
incorporating discussions of current controversies and specialized topics. The
Fifth Edition includes a new career-focused feature, original videos addressing
ethical issues, and updates reflecting the latest research findings in the
field. INSTRUCTORS: Clinical Psychology is accompanied by free SAGE edge online
resources, including In My Practice whiteboard videos. These original videos
breathe life into concepts via stories drawn from the author′s own experience
as a practicing clinician. Watch a sample video below!
Introduction to Clinical Psychology John Hunsley 2017-12-04 TRY (FREE for 14
days), OR RENT this title: www.wileystudentchoice.com Introduction to Clinical
Psychology: An Evidence-Based Approach 4ce by University of Ottawa authors
Catherine M. Lee and John Hunsley introduces students to the theories and
practices of clinical psychology and conveys the important work done by
clinical psychologists. This text is designed to be helpful not only to those
who will go on to careers in clinical psychology, but also to those who will
choose other career paths.
Introduction to Clinical Psychology Geoffrey P. Kramer 2019-08-31 This textbook
offers a survey of clinical psychology including its history, content, and
professional functions.
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